
 

WESP annual review report feedback 
 

Outcomes 
 

Feedback Actions For LA 

Outcome 1 It’s good to see that FS provision will expand but it would be good to know by 
how many places and where these places will be available.  
  
It would be useful to include current data for MM progression to WM 
education. It would also be useful to include the LA’s data on uptake of WM 
places, as well as the number of available places and how this relates to the 
targets set for this outcome.  
 
We’ve received confirmation that we’ll be able to share annual Mudiad 
Meithrin data for 2022/23 with you within the next week. 
 

 
 
 
 
Submit additional data to 
WG electronically.  

Outcome 2 LI plans need to be updated to reflect the additional support required at Bro 
Caereinion to progress the language categorisation changes to be 
implemented at the school. 
  
Transition data from nursery to WM primary would be useful. 
  
  

Discussion with WG.  
  
  
  
Submit additional data to 
WG electronically. 
  



It would be useful to understand at what stages the various capital 
developments have progressed. Has a business case been submitted? Has 
cabinet approval been obtained?  
 

Submit additional data to 
WG electronically. 
 
 

Outcome 3 The annual assessment notes “transition planning between primary and 
secondary Welsh-medium provision is an area identified for improvement with 
a clear plan needed to improve transition from Year 5 through to Year 8.” When 
will this plan be available? 
  
Current data is also needed. 
 

Submit additional data to 
WG electronically. 
 

Outcome 4 
 

How does the data for Welsh-medium subject provision gathered via the 
questionnaire compare with data in the annual assessment? Is there an 
increase? What subjects will be available via e-sgol? 
 

Submit additional data to 
WG electronically.   

Outcome 5 
 

It’s positive to see that good work is being done within Powys in relation to 
Siarter Iaith and Cymraeg Campus and the many other events/activities 
organised by partners such as the Urdd and Mentrau Iaith. 
  
It would be useful to understand how the activities under this outcome could 
support the changes at Ysgol Bro Caereinion as the school transitions to 
becoming a fully Welsh-medium school. 
 

 
  
  
  
 Discussion with WG 

Outcome 6 
 

It’s good to see that an audit of current demand and provision has been carried 
out and that an ALN Welsh language Policy is in place. 
  
What are the identified challenges and potential solutions to supporting pupils 
with ALN through the medium of Welsh? 
 

Discussion with WG. 
  
  
 Submit additional data to 
WG electronically.   



Outcome 7 
 

It would be useful to have information on any unfilled posts within the LA and 
especially an assessment of the future training needs of school staff as they 
transfer to a different language category. 
 

Submit additional data to 
WG electronically.   
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